
Fourth Sunday After Pentecost 

Worship Service 

June 28, 2020 

Welcome Welcome 
Dear Friends in Christ 
We are  delighted to have  you worship with  us today. 

If you are a guest, we’d love to meet you, so please 

feel free to introduce yourself to the Pastor and    

congregation members. 

"Whoever gives one of these little ones 
even a cup of cold water because he is a 
disciple, truly, I say to you, he will by no 
means lose his reward""                
                               Matthew 10:42 



Our weekly prayer gathering is EVERY TUESDAY 

MORNING from 7:15am-8:15am. Yes, it’s early, but it’s 

needed and is intentionally early for those who need 

to be at work. Come and spend an hour or any part of 

it with members of your Redeemer family in the    

chapel. 

Weekly prayer 

Prayer Chain 

Redeemer’s prayer chain numbers more than 70    

people and our prayer support has been very fulfilling 

to families that need intercessory prayers on their       

behalf. We welcome prayer requests anytime day  or 

night at prayers@redeemerjackson.org . If you would 

like to be added to the prayer chain,  simply send your 

email address and name to the email address above 

and you  can help those needing prayer support. 

Offerings received 6/21/2020 

Budget-$4,752.00   Non-Budget-$0.00 

  

THIs WEEK AT CHURCH 

JUNE                28     TODAY 
• Sunday Worship w/Communion-8:00am 

• Sunday Worship w/Communion-9:30am 

• Sunday Worship w/Communion-11:00am 

 JULY                 5      NEXT WEEK 

• Sunday Worship-8:00am 

• Sunday Worship-9:30am 

• Sunday Worship-11:00am 

JULY                 2      THURSDAY 
• Community Prayers-7:00am-8:00am 

 JUNE                30     TUESDAY 
• Hour of Prayer-7:15am-8:15am 

 

LWML-Women of Redeemer 

There will be a meeting on July 9, 2020 at 

1:00pm. All women are welcome to attend. 

Chancel 

There will be a meeting on July 9, 2020 at 

10:00am. Anyone that would like to be a part of 

Chancel is welcome to attend. 



Important Information: 

Special Congregational Voter’s Meeting 

As we re-open Redeemer Lutheran Church, we will be holding a Special Voters Meeting this Sunday,      
June 28, at 12:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary  
Redeemer's Leadership Board met and unanimously approved the recommendation that we move forward 
toward Calling an Intentional Interim Pastor. The next step is to bring that to the congregation in a special 
voter's meeting for approval.  
Agenda Items Will Include: 
-Vacancy Pastor versus Calling an Intentional Interim Pastor  
-Federal Care Act Loan application  
-Motion to move forward with Intentional Interim or Vacancy Pastor 
-Motion to Approve Congregation Constitutional Bylaws change to allow women to serve all positions on 
our Leadership Board (as brought forward in our previous Voter’s Meeting) 

Additional information is available on the table in the narthex for all interested in reading prior to the 
meeting.   

News and Notes 

Give Grace 

Please keep in mind that everything we are doing here at Redeemer is to ensure everyone feels safe and 
comfortable returning to worship. We understand there are some that feel the safety measures are        
unnecessary but please understand there are people that are very appreciative for the measures we are 
taking. GIVE GRACE to those making decisions as well as to anyone that may think differently than you. 
This is what being the Body of Christ looks like. Thank You! 
 

Here are a few things that will look a little different for a season, at Redeemer:  

• When entering the building, please find your seat in the sanctuary and remember to remain         
socially distanced (6 feet between family units). 

• The order of service will be similar to what you’ve experienced on the pre-recorded services. 

• There will be liturgy and music, but no congregational singing. 

• Pew Bibles will not be available for a season, please bring your Bible from home.  

• We strongly encourage the wearing of masks while in the building.  

• An usher will escort one family/couple/individual at a time out for communion. You are welcome 
to leave your masks in your pew as you are released for communion. 

• Unused rooms in the building will be closed to the public, including the nursery (changing           
stations are available in the women's restrooms). 

• At dismissal an usher will let you out by family/couple/individual beginning at the front of the 
sanctuary please exit the building as quickly as possible so the sanctuary can be sanitized and 
set for the next service.  

Offering 

The offering plate will not be passed during the service. Instead, it will be located at the back of the sanctuary 
as you exit. You are also welcome to go to www.redeemerjackson.org or CLICK HERE to go directly to our 
Online Giving through Kindrid and follow the prompts.   

Worship Resources Are Available online 

The resources that have been available on our website while we have been shut down, such as worship     
services, devotions and the weekly Worship at Home Lead-In subscription will continue to be offered, simply 
CLICK HERE. God has called us to lead our families in discipleship at home—to preach and teach the Bible to 
our family (Eph. 6:4) You might be thinking "but my church is gathering again after the pandemic, why would 
I need family resources now?" But God's calling and the key role of family are always present. This is      
something we are to do in every season!  

Signup for Worship Next Week 

The signup for worship services through the month of July will be available this coming week. An 
email will be sent out when the signup is available. As always we are keeping an eye on the ever 
changing situation and we will adjust current plans accordingly.  

https://www.kindridgiving.com/app/giving/Rede9999948
http://redeemerjackson.org/resources/

